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Dear Parents 
 
Charity Week 2017 - Monday 13th - Friday 17th March 2017 
 
We are pleased to announce that Charity Week returns to Southend High School for Boys 
2017! 
 
This year we are supporting two charities: Mind, who offer support and advice to those 
suffering from mental health problems, and Save the Children.   Students are very keen to 
support these charities and their work both locally and internationally. 
 
Quiz Night: This year, parents and students have the opportunity to attend an evening event, 
which we hope will make an even greater difference to our chosen charities. We would like to 
invite you, members of your family, and friends to join us in supporting these fantastic 
charities at our Quiz Evening between 6:45 pm and 9:30 pm on Thursday 16th March.  
 
You can pre-order e-tickets for the Quiz Night in two ways: 
 

1. Order tickets via WisePay. You can purchase individual tickets, or several tickets up to a 
maximum of 10. If you purchase fewer than 10 tickets, please let us know via email if you wish 
to combine with others to form a team of 10: Reynolds.hollyr@gmail.com. You will find the 
option to purchase tickets on WisePay under the “Tickets and Events” tab.    
 

2. Alternatively, complete the slip below and return it together with a cheque payable to 
Southend High School for Boys.  The slip should be placed in an envelope and posted in the 
charity box outside the Main Office.  Again, please indicate if you wish to combine with others 
to form a team of 10. 

 
Also, this year we are very excited to introduce new lunchtime events for students, together 
with prestigious events such as the 'Charity Showcase' and 'Teacher vs Students Football'.  
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.shsb.org.uk/


 

 

Wristbands: Normally we ask students to make a charitable donation to each event they 
attend in support of the two charities - a usual donation would be £2-3. However, this year we 
are trialling using wrist bands for entry to all events, asking for a one-off donation of £10 to 
attend all the events on offer during the week, including the non-uniform day on Friday 17th 
March. Your son/daughter can to make this donation through our WisePay system under 
‘Tickets & Events’.  We will then issue a wristband to all those who have donated and they will 
be given priority at all events.  Alternatively, perhaps you could encourage your 
son/daughter to bring in money during charity week and show their support by attending our 
unmissable events.  
 
We hope to see you during charity week, thank you for your much-appreciated support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
The Charity Committee  
 
 
 
……………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………………. 
 
Name ……………………………………………………………………… 
 
e-mail address ………………………………………………………. 
 
I would like to purchase the following e-tickets to support the SHSB Charity week 
 
Quiz night:       ……………………….  tickets @  £5 each (Maximum in a team: 10). 
 
*We have our own team/we wish to combine with others to make a team. 
 
*We are unable to attend any of the events but wish to make a charitable donation to SHSB 
chosen charities  
 
Total enclosed  
 
 
 
* please delete as necessary 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


